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Sherry Sian

From: New Shoshoni Ventures Lid. [info@newshoshoni.com]
Sent:  Monday, November 17, 2003 1:28 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Representation at Hearing
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November 17, 2003
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
5102 - 50" Avenue,
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Dear Mr. Christensen;
Please be advised that Mr. Laurie Stephenson and Mr. Max Braden will represent New Shoshoni Ventures Ltd. at
the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Review Board Public Hearing November 25" and 26" , 2003 with the full
authority of the company to negotiate and commit the company to any reasonable and equitable arrangements to
expedite the completion of the Land Use permitting Process for its Drybones Bay Area Project.
Sincerely;
New Shoshoni Ventures Ltd.
"Ralf Hillebrand"

Ralf Hillebrand
President
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